
 

 

Newsletter – 17-1-24 

 

Hello members, welcome to 2024, I hope everyone had an awesome Christmas 

and a safe new year without too much of a hang over.  

With the holidays over for most we now look at getting together back on the 

golf course. Our 1st game for the year is 28/1/24 at Carbrook Golf Club with a 

7.00am tee off. The game has been designated as a Modified Stableford and 

will be sponsored by “Cowboy” ( Queensland Door Doctors ). Look forward to 

seeing everyone there. 

 

The Facebook pole will return next week to confirm numbers, I can’t express 

the importance enough that members check in as many golf courses becoming 

particular about confirming numbers prior to the day. Understandably, we 

have unforseen circumstances where you may not be able to play on the day, 

having less numbers than confirmed is easier to deal with than trying to 

negotiate extra tee times for extra players than confirmed. YOUR assistance 

will be greatly appreciated. 



With the AGM only now 7 weeks away, it’s time to start thinking about your 

commitment to the club and particularly if you intend to nominate for 

Committee positions. Attached is the Management Committee Nomination 

Form, any member wishing to nominate for any spot on the Committee must 

have the form filled out and returned to Mick Scott, no later than 4/2/23 to be 

published. It is a requirement in our constitution than the nominees be 

published 2 weeks prior to the AGM.  

The protocols associated with the Nomination procedures are summarised at 

the bottom of the Nomination Form. Moreover, a more comprehensive 

description of the Nomination/Voting procedures can be read in our 

Constitution – which can be found on our WebSite 

https://www.fitzyswaterfordsocialgolfclub.org.au/  

 

Hope to see everyone soon 

Mick 
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